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Policy on monetary gifts to Sponsored Children and their extended families.

The growth of the work of Care for Uganda particularly the Child Sponsorship Programme, has meant that the informal arrangements previously used for giving additional monetary gifts to people in Uganda are no longer manageable. 

We value the generosity of sponsors and in order to be accountable for the gifts given we have decided to implement the following policies

1. Additional gifts from sponsors in the UK

We will continue to welcome additional gifts of money over and above the monthly sponsorship.  However this is no longer to be given to the individual children or their families but will be placed into a fund from which all families will benefit on an equal basis at specific times of the year.  

E.g. at Christmas.

2. Gifts from participants on trips organised by GIF (UK) or JBC

Team members on trips to Uganda should not ask Care for Uganda representatives to pass  money to  individual children or their families.  Care for Uganda cannot be held accountable for any consequence that results from non-compliance with this request.

It is appropriate for team members to personally give money to individuals in Uganda, but this should be done discreetly and we ask that the amount given should be in proportion to the income and living standards of the recipient.  As a guide it should not normally exceed 10,000 to 15,000 UGX (about £3.30 - £5.00).
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